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THANK YOU

SO VERY MUCH
You could have gone anywhere. But you didn’t.

You made the choice to practice here with us in the wilds 
of Northeast Oregon.

You made the choice to become part of an amazing team of 

caregivers because you didn’t want to just build a practice.

You wanted to build relationships. And you have. 

Rural medicine is not for the faint of heart. 

But then, you know that. Because neither are you. 


